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CHICAGO, March 16, 2020—Boeing has issued updated guidance directing all employees who are able to perform
their work from home effectively to telecommute until further notice. Some Boeing sites were already partially
or fully operating under these guidelines in accordance with local or national government mandates.

Production continues at this time, and the company has enhanced cleaning procedures in work spaces, common
areas and on high-touch surfaces. We're assessing the safety of all of our sites and their alignment with local,
state and national government guidance as we continuously monitor this evolving situation.

Leadership at each of our sites is working closely with their employees to implement the guidance, and will
make all decisions necessary to follow evolving government direction and to ensure the health and well-being of
their teams and communities.
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